
CHILDREN’S PRIVACY ACT 
 

The online financial services offered through the Credit Union’s website are designed 
for primary member usage.  DDCCU does not actively solicit or collect data from 
children.  As per the Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA) the Credit 
Union does not knowingly market to children under the age of thirteen (13) online.  If 
we receive information from anyone who identifies himself/herself as being under the 
age of eighteen (18) or if we have reason to believe someone under the age of 18 is 
making the contact, we will treat that contact accordingly.  In as much, we will only 
respond to a direct account inquiry and will not seek to actively solicit any other 
products and/or services. 
 


